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The Annual General meeting 1998
Usual issues were processed. From the annual report it can be mentioned that NGF has got its own homepage on 
Internet. We have also been working on a registration form for cave rescue purposes. The Form will be a starting-point 
in forming a rescue group. NGFS regulations were changed in some paragraphs - cave ethics and cave security. New 
member on the Board is Roy Larsen who replaces Per Vestvik.
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